

MEMBER BULLETIN

May 3, 2017

Posting Contact Information Signs at Project Sites

On May 9, City of Toronto Councillor Paul Ainslie (Ward 43 Scarborough East) will table a report with the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee which seeks to:

- 1. Require that posting contact information for the general public at project sites is made mandatory, by adding it as a general condition of contract in the City; and,
- 2. Require that the signs name of the construction company with the contact lead information, as well as the City of Toronto Staff lead contact information, for residents to reach during the project.

The requirement is being proposed as a result of a sidewalk reconstruction job that was undertaken in front of a Scarborough Elementary School, causing an inconvenience related to access to the school.

The Report to the Committee has been attached to this bulletin for your reference.